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Attachments:

Dear IAC

EPA referred to a couple of documents in its verbal submission on 8 June 2021, which have since
been updated or superseded. To assist the IAC we now provide the following documents:

e EPA Publication 1823-1. Mining and quarrying — Guide to preventing harm to people
and the environment (this is an updated version of document #372)

e EPA Publication 1928. Charter of Consultation (this is the final version of document #490,

which was a draft and is now superseded)

o Memorandum of Understanding between EPA and ERR dated 23 June 2021 (this replaces
the memorandum of understanding which was attached to TN025 filed by Kalbar, document
#390).

EPA also provides a copy of the following document to assist the IAC:
o EPA Publication 1992. Guide to the Environment Reference Standard

Finally, further to EPA’s verbal submission, the section 50(3) request for further information has
now been finalised and sent to Kalbar. A redacted copy of the final request is attached (this is the
final version of document #488, which was a draft and is now superseded).

Kind regards
Hannah

Hannah McGuigan

Principal Solicitor

Legal Services
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We work flexibly at EPA. If ’'m sending this message outside of normal business hours it’s
because it suits me. There is no expectation that you will respond outside your working hours.

A healthy environment that supports a liveable and prosperous Victoria, now and always.
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<!--[if lvml]-->

From 1 July 2021, Victoria will have new laws
to prevent harm from pollution and waste.

Find out how the new laws affect you. [ LEARN MORE

<I--[endif]-->

EPA acknowledges Aboriginal people as the first
peoples and Traditional custodians of the land
and water on which we live, work and depend.

We pay respect to Aboriginal Elders past and
present and recognise the continuing

connection to, and aspirations for Country.
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This email (and any attachments) is for the intended recipient only and may contain
privileged, confidential or copyright information. If you are not the intended recipient, any
use of this email is prohibited, please notify the sender immediately or contact us on 1300
372 842 (1300 EPA VIC), or contact@epa.vic.gov.au and delete the original. EPA does
not warrant that this email or any attachments are error or virus free and accepts no
liability for computer viruses, data corruption, delay or interruption, unauthorised access or
use. Any personal information in this e-mail must be handled in accordance with the
Privacy and Data Protection Act 2014 (Vic).
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